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February 12, 2024 

 

Dear Stuyvesant Students and Families,  

 

Due to the expected inclement weather, the school building will be closed on Tuesday, 

February 13, 2024, and the school day will be a remote instructional day. We will follow a 

Regular Bell Schedule (Periods 1 - 10 / 8:00am - 3:35 p.m.) and provide synchronous 

instruction to students. Classes will meet remotely using Google Meets and/or Zoom to allow for 

the class to meet with their teacher online during their scheduled period. Attendance will be 

taken tomorrow.  

 

Please review the following important information concerning Tuesday’s remote instructional 

day:  

 

 Students will submit a Daily Attendance Google Form by no later than 10:00 a.m. so 

the school can record official daily attendance. Dr. Haber will send the Daily Attendance 

Google Form to all students by 8:00 a.m. tomorrow morning.  

 Teachers will record period attendance for all their classes during the school day. 

 Synchronous instruction is expected in every period and classes will follow the Regular 

Bell Schedule. Teachers will provide a Google Meets invite and/or Zoom link for their 

class period. Period attendance will be taken.  
 Pre-scheduled assignments (HW, projects, and papers) due on Tuesday, February 13, 

2024, are still expected to be submitted (assuming they can be submitted electronically) 

unless otherwise advised by their respective teacher(s). 

 Scheduled Tuesday testing in Science will be postponed to Wednesday, February 14, 

2024. Testing calendar for Wednesday (2/14) will include Science, World Language, 

English, and Health.  

 No virtual exams should be administered on Tuesday, February 13, 2024.  

 Students needing a device (i.e., Chromebook) should Contact Ms. O’Neil at 

soneil5@schools.nyc.gov and may pick one up from school today until 4:00 p.m. from 

room 273B. 

 All after-school activities including PSAL are canceled for tomorrow (2/13/24). 
 

We will continue to monitor the inclement weather situation and provide updates tomorrow 

about the status for Wednesday, February 14. Please continue to follow weather advisory 

precautions and stay safe.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Seung C. Yu 

Dr. Seung C. Yu 

Principal 

Stuyvesant High School 
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